
 

 

 
 

Thankfulness! 
As God’s precious children, we are always thankful. However, the month of November pays particular 
attention to being thankful for the many blessings we have been given. Here is what Good Shepherd School 
is thankful for:  

1. First and foremost, our Savior and the salvation that is ours through 
his redemptive work. 

2. For the opportunity to have in-person school so far - may it 
mercifully continue! 

3. Technology. While it is a huge and sometimes challenging learning curve, technology offers 
avenues of gathering where in times past would have been impossible.  

4. Patience as we try to make sense of what is happening all around us and the faith to ultimately 
leave it in God’s almighty hands. 

5. Flexibility. So much of how we normally do things had been turned upside down. Yet, God 
has shown us that striving to be joyful in all circumstance, while often difficult, is not only 
possible, but is used to help us grow deeper in faith and our full dependence on Him. 

6. For the blessing of one another, as we encourage, build up, and continue to learn together in 
our Christian school. 

A blessed Thanksgiving to you all! 

 

************************************************************************************** 

FACE BOOK USERS! Please continue to “Like” and “Share” the posts on our Facebook page “Good 

Shepherd Lutheran Church and School.” It helps spread the news about what is happening at 

Good Shepherd! 

************************************************************************************** 

3K NEWS/ Mrs. Irwin 

November was the perfect month to thank Jesus for all the blessings 
He’s given to us. We begin every morning by thanking Jesus in prayer. 
Our Bible story explained how Jesus is our Good Shepherd, and we are 

his sheep. We worked on our scissor 
skills as we cut white paper and made 
sheep. We spent a lot of time talking 
about the blessings Jesus has given us. 
Some of our favorite blessings from Jesus include family, friends, animals, 
and toys. Thank you, Jesus, for continuing to shower us with your blessings 
every day! We look forward to celebrating the birth of our Savior in the 
month of December.  

 

Blessings! ~ Mrs. T 
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